St. Augustine's Catholic Primary School

Avenue Road, Handsworth, Birmingham B21 8ED

Tel: 0121 554 5069 Head Teacher: Mrs M M Stanley
Fax: 0121 554 1768 BEd(Hons), NPQH

Email: enquiry@staugust.bham.sch.uk

21 July 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

At the end of a very busy and challenging year, I am writing to thank you all for your outstanding commitment and support for all that we do to provide the best for all the children in our care. Your ongoing involvement is vital to the success of our partnership. On behalf of all the staff, may I thank you sincerely for the many gifts and cards we have received this week - your enduring kindness and generosity are overwhelming and we are genuinely grateful.

In September, we shall continue to open the gate at 08:45 and would like all the children to be in class by 09:00 at the latest. Children who arrive at the last minute or late miss the opportunity to settle down quickly for their day's work. Late arrivals disturb the smooth running of classes so we ask you to aim for 08:55.

Collection times at the end of the day will be:

- > Reception Class at 15:30 collect from the door outside Reception Class by KS2 playground
- > Y1 and Y2 at 15:30 collect Y1 from the door near the Library collect Y2 from the door near the staff room
- > Y3 and Y4 at 15:25 collect from the white door near the hall earlier time is to avoid crowding around the door
- > Y5 and Y6 at 15:30 collect from the white door near the hall

As we say "Goodbye" to our Y6 children and all those younger children starting in a new school in September, we are confident that they will continue to try to do their very best in all things. We pray that the Lord will guide and protect them and their families and keep them in his loving care.

As always, if you have any concerns at all and need to contact us, please do so at your earliest convenience. The best e-mail address to use during the holiday will be: a.mcgrath@staugust.bham.sch.uk

I wish you all a happy, peaceful holiday with your families and look forward to welcoming you all again on Wednesday 07 September 2022.

God bless

Mrs MM Stanley Headteacher



Mrs. M. M. Stanley











